
November 6, 2014 

Journey Church 

Norman, Oklahoma 

 

The O.A.M.J.H.S.C. Sponsors’ meeting was called to order at 7:40PM.  Larry Ravenscroft, 
Executive Director opened the meeting and welcomed all who were in attendance.  A heartfelt 
thanks to the Moore delegation was given for a job well done and a wonderful conference. The 
T-shirts were specifically complimented as was the smooth transitional schedule for attendees 
throughout the day.  It was reported that approximately 50 schools attended. 

 

The first order of business was to discuss the Spring Conference.  This traditional conference for 
sponsors has been hindered with a variety of obstacles, but the most prominent are location and 
scheduled date.  After some discussion it was decided that the Spring Conference shuld be held 
the first week in March (March 6, 2015 if possible) and located at Oklahoma City (Moore) 
Public Library. A resolution so stated was moved, seconded and passed unanimously. 

 

The second order of business was to discuss some difficulty with registration on the website. 
Larry Ravenscroft will talk with the web-master about not having the number enrolling 
automatically reverting to #1.  Generally sponsors seemed satisfied with the site and the 
consensus was that if it could not be fixed we could work around that detail. 

 

The third order of business was to elect even numbered regional representatives.  Larry 
Ravenscroft briefly described the responsibilities of a representative and explained how the state 
was divided into regions.  The large group broke out into regional meetings and the following 
were elected: 

 Region #2  Susie Schatz  Ponca City Middle School schlus@pcps.us 

 Region #4 Judi Bridges  Elgin Middle School  jbridges@elginps.org 

 Region #6 Jan Marvin  Yukon Middle School             jan.marvin@yukonps.com 

 Region#8 Judi Smith  Carver Middle School  smithju3@tulsaschools.org 

The meeting informally adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary Alice Ingham 



 

 

 

       

 


